
. _ . _ . . . . _ _ ._ __. ._ _.

,

'". Advanced LWR Program
*

,
*

, .; - UTILITY STEERING COMMITTEE*

December 21,1990

Document Control Desk
USNRC,

Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Project No. 669 - Request for Additional Information Relative to
Generic Safety and Unresolved Safety Issues -

References: (1) E.E. Kintner letter to the Document Control Desk,
September 7,1990, Attention: Thomas J. Kenyon-

(2) John J. Taylor letter to the Document Control Desk,_
September 6,1990, Attention: Thomas J. Kenyon

(3) T,J. Kenyon letter to E.E. Kintner, August 15,1990
.

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is the response to the NRC staff request for additional information on
Generic Safety Issues and Unresolved Safety Issues. This response addresses
questions related to Volume II of the EPRI ALWR Requirements Document.

The enclosed information is EPRI proprietary information subject to license
restrictions. The basis on which this information should be withheld from
public disclosure is set forth in the Application for Withholdirig Proprietary
Information From Public Disclosure with supporting affidavit transmitted
with the September 7,1990 submittal (References I and 2).

Please call John D. Trotter at EPRI, (415) 855-2786, if you have any questions.
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E. E. Kintner, Chairman
ALWR Steering Committee.
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cc: T. J. Kenyon (with attachment)
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